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UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN 
ANN ARBOR

GERMAN DEPARTMENT

-
. May 1, 1953

Principal Sir Arthur Gurrie, K*C*B*,G,C*M*G 
McGill University,
Montreal, P. Q 
Canada
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Dear Sir Arthur:
Possibly you may not have received a letter from 

me a week or so ago in which I said that I might be in 
Montreal on Saturday, May the 6th, and asked whether it 
might be possible to see you* Please forgive my troubling 
you again, but if there is a possibility of seeing you 
then or on the following Saturday, May the 13th, I would 
like to do so*

1I will be passing through Montreal on June the 20th 
on my way to the Old Country, but perhaps you would not be 
in Montreal at that time?

With many apologies for troubling you again and with 
very kind regards,

■

Yours sincerely, :!

■S
*!J* W* Eaton

’

n

I
L m

m3 ■ M


